
Dear JW&M committee members, 
 
I support SB 247 and the fee increase for ODFW and hope you will too.  I am a serious sport fisherman in 
Oregon for over 40 years and completely support the fee increase and the needed funds ODFW requires 
to operate an effective program.  Please pass SB 247. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rick Hafele 

 


